

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 660 Parrington Oval, Room 110 Norman, Oklahoma 73019 (405) 325-3916

November 1, 1989

Mrs. Margie Alfonso 5922 S. Jamestown Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135

Dear Mrs. Alfonso:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your song. I found your composition, "Reading," a positive way to bring exposure to the problem of illiteracy in America. It is through the efforts of concerned citizens like you that we can combat this very real problem.

Congratulations on your song and for the national attention your song is receiving.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Van Horn

President

RLV/par

Enclosures

Time for Greatness